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Comments: Our family is in MN, we are recreational downhill skiers.  We enjoy Lutsen very much and

enthusiastically support the proposed expansion of the skier onto forest service lands.  We appreciate that

special attention has been paid to the environmental impacts of the project and the effect on the SHT.  This is a

project that will benefit the public thru a first class experience at the Lutsen ski area and add economic

opportunity for employment and enterprise in the North Shore area.  Thank you, Lou Kuhlmann.


